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From: Betsy Wood < >

Sent: Sunday, May 15, 2022 4:20 PM
To: Shetal Divatia <SDivatia@sunnyvale.ca.gov>

Cc: 'James Stuart-Smith' s 00 M

Subject: Fremont Corners development

ATTN: Email is from an external source; Stop, Look, and Think before opening attachments or links.

Hi — we are unable to attend the meeting on the 23™. | wanted to give you my feedback.

| attended the previous neighborhood sessions - we live just across Sunnyvale-Saratoga
Road — and will be very happy when this development goes ahead. We need this type of mixed
used center as soon as possible.

Assuming the project meets all planning requirements — we vote yes.

Betsg





